
This week we worked well together to make some fat ball bird 
feeders for our hungry   feathered friends.  This was super sensory fun as we crushed the 
ingredients through our fingers before adding some lard squeezing and squelching it all to-
gether before rolling into balls.  Once they hardened in the fridge we went out into the com-
munity and chose where we wanted to hang them.  Have a look if your out and about to see 
where we put them.  The end of the week saw us visit Campbeltown Picture House for the 
last of the ELC visits in our  school animation project.  This session focused on model making 
and we were very lucky to have tuition from world renowned model maker Jim Parkyn from 
Shawn the Sheep fame.  We had the opportunity to use lots of technology to create our stop 
motion movie using the characters we created. This was so much fun and here at Carradale 
ELC we believe we have some future movie directors and film makers in the making.  
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